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Newsletter: 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Firstly, a huge thank you to all of you that attended Parent Consultation evening this week with your 

child’s Class Teacher. It was great to see so many of you here to learn more about how your children 

are doing academically, as well as having the opportunity to discuss any further questions. If for any 

reason you did not manage to make it, please speak to your child’s class teacher to rearrange an 

appointment for a convenient time. 

Mrs Meadwell has also worked really hard this week to arrange Mother’s Day celebrations in school. 

She has some fantastic surprises ready for after school this evening to help the children celebrate a 

special day with their loved ones. Please come and take a look after you have collected your child 

from school. Please remember your child’s Easter challenge for next week; Little Lions’ and Key 

Stage One have been set the challenge of making Easter Bonnets; whilst Key Stage Two have been 

tasked with making an egg-themed scene.  I can’t wait to see all of the wonderful creations that the 

children come up with.  

On Wednesday, the Local Governing Body for the school met to discuss school's development over 

the Spring Term. We looked at the impact of how teaching and learning was supporting the children, 

how children's needs are met in a pastoral capacity and how school plans to make further 

developments and improvements.  

I had the pleasure of delivering some SPaG booster sessions in Year 6 this week and the children 

have been an absolute pleasure to work with. They are polite, focused and a fantastic representation 

of our school values. Please look out for our Booster club letters begin sent out this week. This will 

be a fantastic opportunity for your child to consolidate their learning in class, as well as go over 

elements of the curriculum that they have found particularly challenging.  

Mrs Lenahan, the school councillor across the Trust, finished her role at the the WINGS’ this week, to 

peruse a career at Manchester Airport. She has been a valued member of the Trust and I am sure 

you will join me in wishing her all the luck in the world as she embarks on her new journey.  

 As always, have a lovely and safe weekend,  

Mrs K A Ferguson 

Headteacher 

Dates for Diaries: 

Friday 29th March  PM All Mother’s Day Celebration  

Wednesday 3rd April After School All Parent Programme  

Friday 5th April  All Easter Activity  

TERM ENDS 5TH APRIL - RETURN ON WEDNESDAY 24TH APRIL 

 


